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European Music Day at PedF: We Are the World
On March 7, 2025, exactly 40 years had passed since the release of the widely successful single We Are the World. This
song not only brought together the greatest music stars of its time – names such as Michael Jackson, Stevie Wonder,
Bob Dylan, Bruce Springsteen, Paul Simon, and many others – but it also had a significant charitable impact by raising
tens of millions of dollars to help famine victims in Ethiopia. We would like to commemorate and honor this anniversary
with our own musical project. Join us on March 18 for the EuDaMuS project 2025 (European Day of Music in Schools)
to rehearse and record our own version of this song. Let’s celebrate the presence of music at our faculty together!


